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Project Fun Day (CPA) 

Saturday February 8, 9:30-12:00pm 

ACC Extension Facility 

Helping students develop effective public speaking skills is one of the 

goals of our 4-H program. After learning the basics of public speaking, 

students will use their knowledge to create a speech about a topic of 

interest to them. County Project Achievement is a fun competition for 

5th and 6th grade 4-H’ers and an opportunity to improve their speaking 

skills.  

In Project Achievement students will compete with one another by 

choosing a project they like from the 4-H list and present a 

demonstration with visuals. This event will take place on Saturday 

February 8 from 9:30 am-Noon. Any 5th or 6th grade 4-H’er who wishes to compete in this 

activity will need to sign up in their classroom or contact the 4-H office. With 63 different 

projects from which to choose, there is something for everyone!  

To participate in this competition, students will choose a topic from the list, prepare an 

informative presentation with visuals, and then present their speech at the competition in 

February. More detailed information will be presented to you during your October and 

November Club meetings, and you will receive a project list. You may also find detailed 

information about Project achievement on our county 4-H web site along with a link to videos 

of sample presentations. Select the Project Achievement Tab at the following web address:  

http://www.tinyurl.com/clarke 4h 

Besides learning public speaking skills, participation in project achievement will help promote 

self
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Georgia 4-H service Project 

Georgia 4-H’ers are some pretty amazing people! For over 20 years 4
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